Dale Holder

From: Lunga Dlova <LDlova@dffe.gov.za>

Sent: Wednesday, 10 November 2021 09:02

To: Dale Holder

Ce: Masina Litsoane

Subject: 2021-10-0018 - Approval of the Public Participation (PP) Plan Bulskop PV Cluster

and associated infrastructure

Dear Dale,

Approval of the Public Participation (PP) Plan for the proposed development of the Bulskop PV Cluster on Farm 423
Portion 0. & Grid Connection Infrastructure on Remaining Extent of Farm 423, Hans Rivier being Portion 5 of Farm
No.169, Hans Rivier being Portion 4 of Farm No.169, Steenrotsfountain being Portion 1 of Farm No.168 and Weltevreden
being Portion 10 of Farm No. 170, received by this Department on 15 October 2021, refers.

Based on the information provided this Department decided to approve the PP Plan for the proposed project. You may
proceed with the PP process in accordance with tasks contemplated in the PP plan.

Should you wish to deviate from the submitted PP Plan, the amended PP Plan must be submitted to the Department
for approval prior commencement.
A copy of the PP Plan and this approval must be submitted as part of the application form when the application is lodged.

Also note that submission of a PP Plan and approval thereof do not negate your responsibility to comply with
the requirements for public participation in terms of Regulations 39, 40, 41, 42, 43 & 44 of the EIA Regulations
2014, as amended.

Kind regards
Lunga



